Dear Parents of Carbrooke Primary,

I thought it might be helpful for you to have a run down of all that is happening at school, in December, in one place so you can refer to it each day, and hopefully not miss anything.

Fri 1 st	Christmas decoration day
	Christmas Cafes 2pm
	Raffle Tickets available
	Class post boxes available for Christmas Cards
Mon 4 th	Wear Christmas hats/socks and bring chocolate
Tues 5 th	Final swimming for Year 5
Wed 6 th	
Thurs 7 th	Special visitors to the school for assembly
	Dress rehearsal for Year 1 & 2 nativity
	Open evening for new Reception 2024 intake (4-5pm)
Fri 8 th	Wear Christmas Hair and bring a bottle
	Bike Ability for pre-booked Years 3 & 4
	Dress rehearsal for Nursery & Reception nativity
	Pre-order Christmas Dinner by today
Mon 11 th	Years 1 & 2 Nativity play 2pm
Tues 12 th	Year 1 & 2 Nativity play 9:15am
Wed 13 th	Virtual visit for Chanukkah Reception, Years 1 & 2
	Nursery & Reception Nativity play 2pm
Thurs 14 th	Nursery & Reception Nativity play 9:30am
Fri 15 th	Wear a Christmas Jumper and bring a cake/savoury snack for the Christmas Fair
	Christmas Fair 2pm - all welcome
Mon 18 th	Year 6 Collective Worship & Christmas Carols/Play 9:10am Village Hall (Year 6 parents
	invited)
	Secret Santa gifts being chosen
	Christmas Party Day, with special visitor
	No school lunches today – party food provided
Tues 19 th	Whole school visit to Norwich – be at school on time or you might miss the bus
	Remaining nursery children off site to event
	No school lunches today – pre-order a school packed if required or bring a lunch.
Wed 20 th	Christmas Dinner Day (pre-order by 08/12)
	Making Christingles
	School Christingle service (in school – sorry, no visitors)
	End of Term
As a second to the field beauty for the conditions. This has been also believed the conditions of	

As you can see it is a fairly hectic few days and there will be lots happening behind the scenes to get everything running smoothly. If you have any time to help out – either in school time or beyond, please do let us know. We have a small group of volunteers who are re-forming the PTA and we would like as many people to be involved in supporting our children as possible.

The whole school visit on Tuesday 19th will be a special day for us all, but at the moment we are keeping the destination under wraps. Thank you in advance to the additional adults that have agreed to help us.

Please keep an eye on the school Facebook Page (add Carbrooke Primary as a friend) for more updates and excitement.

With very best wishes to you all.